
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 August 2006 

7. FIRST ORDINARY MEETING OF THE BOARD 
 
Ryder / Lowndes 
 
 The Board resolved to next meet on Friday 21 April 2006 at 9.30 am at the Gaiety Hall, Akaroa. 
 
 Mr Parker said he would like it placed on record, the contribution that had been made by the General 

Manager Regulation & Democracy and the Secretariat Manager towards the transition process for the 
newly elected Community Boards.  He said their level of support had been outstanding. 

 
 The Chairman endorsed Mr Parker’s remarks and noted that City Council staff generally had been 

exceptionally helpful in trying to inform Board members of the Council processes.  He also 
acknowledged the contribution of the Administration Manager who had been supporting the Akaroa-
Wairewa Community Board since its inception in 1989. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


